
    

 

 

 

 

 

13/12/2022 

Dear Parents, 

Greetings from New Indian Model School, Dubai. 

 

We would like to inform you that the Term 1 report cards will be issued through our management system, 

Educore on Wednesday, 14/12/2022. We do apologies for the inconvenience caused due to the delay in 

publishing the results. 

 

Please note that the results will only be declared to our parents who have cleared their fees up to the 

month of November 2022.  

 

Thank you once again for your cooperation and support. 

 

Kind regards, 

 

Stephen DaCosta 

Principal 


